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LETTER DATED 25 mmx 1978 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I. OF THE 
PERKANENT MISSION OF BENIN TO TIIE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE 

PRESIDENT OF TBE SECURITY COUNCIL 

On behalf of the African Group of States at the United Nations, I have'the 
honour to request the convening of an urgent meeting of the Security Council to 
consider the aggression by South Africa against the Republic of Zambia, which 
commenced on Tuesday, 22 August 1978, and which is still continuing. 

(SiRned) Patrice HOUNGAVOU 
Charg6 d'Affaires a.i. of the 

Permanent Mission of Benin to the United Nations 
Chairman of the African Group for August 1978 
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